
April 27, 2011 

Daiwa House Industry Co., Ltd. 

 

 

 

Postponement of Announcement of FY2011 Consolidated Earnings Forecast 

 

 

Daiwa House Industry Co., Ltd. had intended to announce its consolidated earnings forecast for the 

fiscal year ending March 31, 2012 in its earnings statements for the fiscal year ended March 31, 

2011 (scheduled for release on May 10 (Tuesday)). However, due to the impact of the Great East 

Japan Earthquake on our operations, we have decided to postpone release of the forecast by a month. 

The timing of the release of the earnings statements for the year ended March 2011 is unchanged. 

We thank you for your understanding. 

 

・Postponement of announcement of FY2011 consolidated earnings forecast 

 

Initial schedule: Changed to: 

14:00 pm, Tuesday, May 10, 2011 15:00 pm, Friday, June 10, 2011 
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